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      Eureka Police Department 
604 C Street 

Eureka, California 95501-0341  

(707) 441-4060 phone – (707) 441-4334 fax 

www.ci.eureka.ca.gov 

           

 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
09/05/13 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Subject: UPDATE Shooting during attempted drug sale 
 
Contact: Senior Detective Todd Wilcox 

 Front Desk (707) 441-4060 

 Office (707) 441-4315 
 

Prepared by: Senior Detective Todd Wilcox 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
ORIGINAL RELEASE: 
 
On 08/24/13 around 9:30 PM the Eureka Police Department received several reports of shot(s) heard near Glatt 
and T Streets. Responding Officers found an adult female Eureka resident at the location with a gunshot wound. 
She reported that she met with subjects with whom she was only casually acquainted at that location in 
furtherance of a planned marijuana sale.  
 
After shooting the female, the subjects reportedly left in a vehicle described by the female as a newer (possibly) 
Chevrolet gold four-door car. The car had (possible) Wyoming license plate(s) and the right rear window was 
covered in tape.  
 
The subjects being sought are described: 
 
Black male adult, 5’10” 160 lbs, with numerous face and arm tattoos, possibly known as “BJ.” 
Black male adult, 5’10’ 175 lbs, possibly known as “J.” 
White male adult, early to mid 20’s, blonde hair. 
 
 
****   UPDATE   **** 
 
The first listed subject, possibly know as “BJ,” is definitely known as “DJ.” 
 
The department has identified the white male listed in the initial release and he should not be considered 
wanted by the Department. The listed vehicle has been located. The Department has received solid 
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information about the perpetrators, two subjects apparently from out of the area with some local 
associates. 
 
The nature of the information given to the Department cannot be released at this time to preserve its 
value to the investigation. More details will be released as soon as practical. 
 
 
Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to contact the Department or Senior Detective Todd 
Wilcox. 
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